
Effective Friday, August 13th 2021, masks are

required for all visitors and dancers at The

Space, regardless of vaccination status.

This mandate will remain in effective until

further notice. More information can be found

on our website https://thespacebend.com or

by visiting https://coronavirus.oregon.gov.

Please contact us at 541-280-8814 with any

questions, comments or concerns. 

Updated Mask Policy

THANK  YOU!


